
 
 

Leona’s Rolling Meadows Homeowner’s Association 
Board of Director's Meeting 

March 29, 2011 
 

MINUTES 
Members Present: 
Kyle DeWitt, Board Member 
Pete Fallabeck, Board Member 
Ryan Taylor, Board Member  
 
The Board of Directors of Leona's Rolling Meadows Homeowner's Association unanimously 
consented via electronic mail to the following officer position appointments: 
 
Mary Erskine, Vice-President 
Sherri Barbaro, Secretary 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
___________________ 
Kyle DeWitt, Board Member 
 


